Tenino High School

Principal, Scott Hyder
Secondary Program Administrator, Lindsey Bullough

September 28, 2022

Dear Admissions Committee,

| am happy to write this letter of recommendation for Allysa Klene. | was Allysa’s high
school counselor from 2018-2020.

Allysa is an excellent, academically gifted student. She challenged herself continuously
by taking every honors, Advanced Placement, and advanced class offered by Tenino
High School, and succeeded. She graduated from Tenino High School with a 3.87
GPA! Allysa is also an exceptional writer as evidenced by her high scores on her AP
English tests.

Allysa is a kind, and friendly person. She got along well with students in many different
groups, and could always be counted on to help out when needed. Allysa was always
very dependable, and motivated to do well.

| believe that Allysa is an excellent candidate for any scholarship and/or academic
program she chooses to apply for. | strongly recommend Allysa for your program.

Sincerely,

Dawn Dauer
Counselor

Tenino High School
360-264-3525

500 West Second Street - Tenino, WA 98589

(360) 264-3500 - FAX (360) 264-3538



